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From: Carris [kochercj@verizon.net] t R f l w 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 3:27 PM 
To: IRRC 
Subject: Proposed New Education Standards S i l fffjf - 5 PI % 3 5 

To Responsible Officials, Elected and Unelected, in Pennsylvania: 

Enough is enough! Stop this mad rush to tyranny and the usurpation of local input and control of education. 

Apart from the common sense argument ofthe impossibility of "national" guidelines in a country as vast and diverse as 
are the entire United States, there still remains the fact ofthe tragic consequences clearly evident, and increasing, with 
every federal intrusion into the arena of education. 

And, furthermore, there is NO lawful (constitutional) grounds for any federal intrusion into education. 

Sincerely, 
Carris Kocher 
836 Concord Road 
Glen Mills, PA 19342 
610-476-3482 


